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Representative Knopf trusts people under 21 to vote for him while he votes against 

their Constitutional rights, but doesn’t trust them with a gun. Interesting!  Why not 20 

years of age to own a gun or maybe 22 or 23? Obviously no logical criteria here. 

Obviously this is arbitrary and capricious, and discriminatory based on age.  

 

The State of Oregon seems willing to and has sent 18 year olds to Iraq and 

Afghanistan in the national guard to kill people there for dubious reasons, but can’t 

trust them here with a gun. I guess defense of self or others is less important than 

killing people on behalf of the state. 

 

A big NO on this one. 


